


Last week our new gotcha tokens 
arrived, reigniting the students 
drive to show respect for self, 

others and community. The purchasing 
of gotcha tokens and their collection 
tubes was instigated as a motion at 
student parliament where the student 
body voted in favour of the new 
system. 

Students earn gotchas when they 
are ‘caught’ demonstrating respect 
for self, others and community. The 
children then place their gotchas in 
the new classroom tubes and later add 
them to the larger whole school tubes 
that are kept in the library. At the end 
of each term the house with the most 

amount of gotchas, is rewarded. 
The PBL committee have decided to 
change this end of term reward from 
an ice block to a different reward 
each term. Stay tuned for Term 2’s 
chosen reward!

Our PBL program promotes and 
reinforces respectful behaviour 
which has a significant and positive 
impact on our student’s wellbeing 
and sense of belonging. The new 
tokens and tubes are a prominent 
visual remind for students, have 
sparked excitement across the 
school and has encouraged 
conversations around respect and 
the many ways the students can 

demonstrate respect at school. 

Our PBL focus for this past 
fortnight has been the wearing 
of correct full school uniform and 
students have been recognised 
for this with gotcha tokens. In the 
upcoming fortnight our PBL focus 
will be respectful behaviour in and 
around the toilets. koalas and their 
habitat. We have discussed ways 
to keep them safe and an enduring 
symbol of Australia. 
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